
Update: The traffic shift has been rescheduled for Tuesday, Dec. 

14.  
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December 8, 2021  

PREPARE FOR NEW TRAFFIC PATTERNS ON MAURY STREET AS INTERSECTION 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT CONTINUES 

All traffic will start using newly-constructed roundabout beginning overnight Sunday, Dec. 12 

  

RICHMOND, Va. – The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT) will begin implementing a 

new traffic pattern on Maury Street overnight Tuesday, December 14, as the transition to full use of the 

newly-constructed, single-lane roundabout at the I-95 interchange continues. 

 

Drivers can expect brief delays at the time of the initial switch. Changes to traffic flow are listed as 

follows:  

 

 All traffic will begin use of the roundabout, including traffic exiting I-95. Traffic signals used for 

the former interchange will be removed.  

 The foot of the existing I-95 exit ramp (near Maury Street) will be closed for continued 

construction. All I-95 traffic should use the roundabout to reach their destinations until work on 

the right turn lane that will occupy the existing ramp is complete. 

 4th Street will remain closed between Maury and Everett Streets. The truck detour that began in 

early October will be lifted, allowing trucks to begin using the roundabout.  

 

More information about the Maury Street intersection improvement project can be found here: 

https://www.virginiadot.org/newsroom/richmond/2021/interchange-improvements-project-begins-next-

week-at-i-95-and-maury-street-in-richmond3-19-2021.asp.  

  

Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 800-FOR-ROAD 

(800-367-7623). 

 

For the latest real-time traffic information or road conditions, call 511 or visit 

http://www.511virginia.org.    
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